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KS1 Christmas Concert          1st December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The children in Years 1 and 2 have been working hard to prepare for our Christmas performance this term. We have songs, 

dances and poems that we are excited to perform to you all. You will have seen from our newsletter that we will be holding 

two performances to allow as many of you to join us for 1 of the performances as possible.  

Our performance dates are  

- Tuesday 7th December 9am  

- Thursday 9th December 230pm 

Both concerts will be on the playground so please wrap up warm and ensure that the children have warm coats for their 

performance.  

Obviously, we would love the children to perform on the dates above but we do need a ‘Plan B’ just in case the weather is 

wet and performing at this time is not possible. In the case of adverse weather, our back up performance date will be    

- Wednesday 8th December 9am  

- Friday 10th December 2.30pm 

We are passionate to give the children the opportunity to perform and enjoy the Christmas fun we have prepared, especially 

during these more uncertain times. However, if plans need to be changed due to covid cases and restrictions we will 

communicate to you as soon as we can. 

Performing outside is the best option to keep us all safe and still be able to perform and celebrate together. We will be 

performing wearing our coats, scarves hats and gloves to stay warm. However, if you are able to provide you child with 

tinsel, Christmas hairbands or headwear, or any festive options for them to wear to perform, please send them in clearly 

named in a clearly named bag for your child to wear.  

Our PTA would love to offer hot drinks at the performance to keep you warm and help to raise all important funds for the 

school. However, they are very low on support this time and do not have enough volunteers to run a stall. If you would be 

able to attend the event and serve hot chocolate to support them, please contact the PTA via their Facebook page or using 

jennettsparkpta@gmail.com to offer your time.  

Kind regards, 

 

Carla Szadowski and the KS1 team           
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